
CENTRAL OREGON DISC GOLF CLUB REBELS
BOARD MEETING
MEETING MINUTES

Meeting Date: June 8, 2016

Meeting Location: Wild Ride Brewing, Redmond, OR

Recorded By: Carey Dod

1. ATTENDANCE

Name		Present
Mike Beshore	President	Y
Chuck Norton	Vice President	N
Sally West	Secretary	N
Carey Dod	Treasurer	Y
Caleb Henson	Board Member at Large	Y
Greg Boon	Board Member at Large	N
Matt Hubbell	Board Member at Large	Y

2. MEETING START

Meeting Schedule Start: 6:00 PM

Meeting Actual Start: 6:10 PM

3. AGENDA

- **Membership Update- Mike Beshore**
 - 102 members as of today.
 - 104 tags sold – 2 were replacement tags
-

- **Financial Update- Carey Dod**

- \$4,389 in account. All outstanding invoice accounted for and paid.
- Initial bag tags paid for by Gorilla Growlers. Mike Beshore purchased an additional 50 out of his pocket. He proposed the club reimburse him for the additional tags.
 - Board voted an approved the expense.

- **Events**

- Dynamic Discs 2 Disc Challenge
 - Justin Ringer reported that the event went well and had good attendance. He did not have any results given to him from Dynamic Discs nor a full head count, was estimated that at the peak of the event there were 35 players.
- Trilogy Challenge
 - Justin Ringer asked that the Club front enough money for him to purchase 100 players packs for the event. Packs cost \$21 each, entry is \$30. There is a buy-back program on any unsold packs in quantities of 10. Justin expressed that if there were less than 10 he would pay for those out of his own pocket.
 - Board voted and approved the expense.
- Summer League
 - Stevie Walker is running the Singles Handicap League. Courses rotating between Pine and Canyon with finals at Sisters.
- Summer Club Party
 - Mike stated that the event could not be scheduled in June to to a conflict of use at Pine. He is trying to reschedule for August or September.
 - Event will be free to all members with various side games and likely a round after the party.
 - Burgers and dogs provided with side dishes in a public potluck style.
 - Mike is looking for volunteers to help.
 - Good discussion surrounding contests and so forth for the event.
- Summer is Rec'D
 - Mike gave a full presentation of the event series.
 - Deschutes Public Library is sponsoring the event and paying for everything.
 - 50 co-branded putters are being ordered with DPL logo and CODGC Chains logo stamped on them.
 - July 8th @ Pine, July 16th @ Canyon, August 6th @ Sisters.
 - Mike asked for volunteers to play a round with the beginners after the clinics.

- **Inventory**

- Continued discussion surrounding additional inventory items desired to be purchased.

- Proposed by the public to the club for ideas at the meeting: Hats, Beanies, Flat Brims; more Swirly plastics, Collar Shirts
- Diversified plastic manufacturers discussed.
- Idea was given concerning the Club hosting it's own 'Ace Race' or 'Trilogy Challenge' type event featuring club branded plastic and schwag.
- **Rockridge Putting Course Update**
 - Carey Dod gave a full summary of the project.
 - Bend Parks & Rec to be moving forward with installing this unique course.
 - Slated for completion by Spring of 2017.
- Public Comments/New Business
 - Hyzer Pines: Use Dueces for Dueces funds for course improvements.
 - Was discussed that those funds from the event have already been utilized for various course improvements including new rubber on a couple of tees, Target improvements, etc.
 - When does the Bachelor course open?
 - Mike Ruzicka reported virtually that the course is slated to open for summer operations somewhere around July 8th or so.
 - Tournament at Mt. Bachelor course
 - Ryan Lane reported that Bachelor had approached him to run a tournament at the course last year. He felt strongly the course needed to be reworked and encouraged the Club to try and strengthen the relationship with the resort to help get the course improved before any tournament be held there.
 - Discussion led to this being a good idea, looking for someone to spearhead this effort from the club leadership.

Meeting Schedule End: 7:00 PM

Meeting Actual End: 7:15 PM

4. POST MEETING ACTION ITEMS

Action	Assigned To	Deadline
Summer Club Party Volunteers and Ideas	Mike Beshore/group	August
Summer is Rec'D Volunteers	Chuck Norton/Mike Beshore/Group	July 8
Initiate Mt. Bachelor Outreach	Group	ASAP
Order New Club Schwag	Mike Beshore	ASAP

5. NEXT MEETING

Next Meeting: Wednesday, July 13